
From: Krisitina Olsen [mailto:krisholisticapproach@gmail.com]  
Sent: Sunday, January 8, 2017 8:22 AM 
To: Monroe, Pamela 
Subject: Northern Pass 
 
Dear Pamela, 
 
As a resident of Thornton, NH for the past 37 years, I am writing to express my opposition to 
Northern Pass intention to use public roads for their project. Northern Pass is a for profit 
business venture and should not qualify for such a thing. 
 
Thank you, 
Kris Olsen 
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